
Mass Intentions 

 

 

  MONDAY, OCTOBER 8 
  8:30 am The Bartunek Family, Ed Kluck, 
  Carmela Andriola 
12:00 pm Anthony De Luca, Angelo Fanton 
  TUESDAY, OCTOBER 9 
  8:30 am Coleen Maguire 
12:00 pm Patty O'Brien 
  WEDNESDAY,OCTOBER 10 
  8:30 am Toni Chiarolanzio, Jack McGinty 
  Sr. Ann (Healing) 
12:00 pm Joseph Dorey, Andrew Hurley 
  THURSDAY, OCTOBER 11 
  8:30 am  Bob Lanigan 
12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
  FRIDAY, OCTOBER 12 
  8:30 am Joseph De Marzo, Vincent Vecchiarelli, 
  Tina Lee Fera, Jose & Mary Rodrigues 
12:00 pm Viviano Sodano,  
  Rafaela & Carmine Cardarella 
  SATURDAY, OCTOBER 13 
  8:30 am    For the people of the parish 
  5:00 pm Corini & Anna Orlando, 
  Frances Baumann, Joseph P. Romano, 
  Peter, Regina & Patty O'Brien,  
   The Mantone & Bibbiano Families, 
  James Maguire 
  7:00 pm For the people of the parish 
                     SUNDAY, OCTOBER 14 
  7:15 am Angela & Carmine Toto, Sr., 
  Pietro Coviello 
  9:00 am Joanne Yeager, Joseph Luciano, 
  Maria Armenti 
10:30 am Luisa & Orlando Serino, 
  Josephine DeRugiero, Joseph Dorey, 
  Albert Brocaglia, Anthony Cavazza 
12:00 pm Sam & Margaret Passarella, 
  Domonic De Marzo, Kelly Esposito, 
  Timothy Sweeney, Zigmund Kaminski 
   

 
 

 

Sacraments 

     

Go therefore, and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing in the name of the 
Father and of the Son, and of the Holy 
Spirit, teaching them to observe all that  
             I have commanded you.                 

                                          (Matthew 28: 19-20) 
 

Gianna Therese Mejia, Hayden Thomas Padula, 
 Luca Andrew Settembrino 

who were baptized September 30, 2018 
 
 
For this reason a man shall leave his father  
and mother and be joined to his wife, and 
the two shall become one flesh. So they 
are no longer two, but one flesh. Therefore, what God 
has joined together, no human being must separate.     
              (Matthew 19:5-6) 

Jack Marczak & Elizabeth Piscitelli 
Hector Montoya & Sandra Rendon 

who were married September 29, 2018 

 
Maggie Corley, Renee Reilly, Bill Buckley, Jack Farina, 
Jacob Shaw, Tommy Fitzpatrick, Geraldine Cucciniello, 
Stephen De Lara, Alice McGuire, Al Figarelli 
 

PRAY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE GONE HOME  
TO THE LORD: 

Madeline Primavera, Stephen Browne, 
Kathleen Hutchinson 

 
Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death 
we gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven. 
 

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, 
September 29/30 amounted to $25,455.00. Your 
generosity to our Church is gratefully appreciated. 

 
CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 

Our children’s collection for Good Counsel Homes for 
the weekend of September 29/30 amounted to 
$59.00. Thank you girls and boys for helping! 
 



Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  October 7, 2018 

 
From Father George . . . 
 
Our Pastoral Council has recommended that we publish the procedures we follow here at the parish to ensure the 
protection of all children and young people in our community. Every adult who will be working with our children are 
required to do three things: 
1.) Agree to a background check to make sure there is nothing from the past that would preclude working with children. 
2.) Attend a Virtus training session - this is a program called Protecting God's Children which raises awareness about child 
protection and child abuse and gives steps to be taken if abuse is suspected. 
3.) Sign off on a Code of Conduct that includes among other things the following section on Conduct with Children and 
Young People. 

CONDUCT WITH CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE 
Anyone who provides pastoral services to children must fulfill the safe environment requirements of the Paterson 
Diocese, i.e. attend Virtus training, agree to follow this Pastoral Code of Conduct by signing an acknowledgement form 
and submit to a criminal history background check. 
1.  Church Personnel could be vulnerable when working along with youth (Working with youth includes all adults who are 
chaperones at events for children and young people.) Use a team approach to managing youth activities. 

2.  Physical contact with youth can be misconstrued and is prohibited unless pastorally necessary and appropriate. 
(Examples of Physical Contact). 

 The following forms of physical contact are generally regarded as appropriate (If at any time, an individual 
indicates that any of these forms of contact makes them uncomfortable, the contact should stop immediately). 

 Brief hugs initiated by a child 

 Hand-shakes 

 Verbal praise 

 Sitting beside small children 

 Holding hands during prayer 

 Pats on the shoulder or back 

 "High-fives" and hand slapping 

 Holding hands while walking with small children 

 Kneeling or bending down for hugs initiated by small children 

 Pats on the head when culturally appropriate (For example, this gesture should typically be avoided in 
some Asian communities) 

Examples of physical contact that are not appropriate include but are not limited to: 

 Inappropriate or lengthy embraces 

 Showing affection in isolated areas such as bedrooms, closets, staff-only areas or other private rooms 

 Touching knees or legs 

 Tickling 

 Any type of massage given by minor to adult or adult to minor 

 Any form of unwanted affection 

 Kissing 

 Touching buttocks, breasts, genital areas or inner thigh 

 Being in a bedroom alone with a minor 

 Wrestling 

 Piggyback rides 

 Compliments that relate to physique or body development  
3.  The possession and/or use of any weapons, except by bona fide law enforcement personnel or in approved 
instructional or recreational situations, is strictly prohibited when working with youth.     
4.  The possession and/or use of alcohol or illegal drugs is strictly prohibited when working with youth.  
           (Continued next page) 
 
 
 



(Continued from previous page) 
 
   (i)  If you suspect someone is in possession or allowing their use is strictly prohibited (The sole exceptions are weapons 
used in instructional and recreational activities sponsored by organizations such as the Boy and Girl Scouts of America and 
only with strict supervision and also observing the protocol of those organizations regarding their use.) 
  (ii)  Providing alcohol or drugs to a minor, or allowing their use is strictly prohibited (The sole exception is the distribution 
of the Precious Blood at Eucharistic Liturgies and, with the consent of parents or guardians, the use of wine when practicing 
for Holy Communion.) 
5.  Church Personnel must not provide shared or private overnight accomodations for young people where there is no 
other adult supervision present. This includes, but is not limited to, accomodations in any Church-owned facility, private 
residence or hotel room. 
  (i)  In rare, emergency situations, when accomodation is necessary for the health and well-being of the youth, the clergy, 
staff, or volunteer should take extraordinary care to protect all parties from the appearance of impropriety and from all 
risk and harm. It is recommended that DYFS be contacted to provide shelter in such situations. The Diocesan Office of Child 
and Youth Protection must also be notified as soon as possible. 
  ii) Use a team approach to managing emergency situations. 
6.  Other than for the purpose of recognition of achievement or use as a teaching tool church personnel shall refrain from 
giving gifts to individual children without the permission of the immediate supervisor. (See Virtus Training) 
7. Providing tobacco to a minor or allowing its use is strictly prohibited. 
8.  Church Personnel shall not strike, spank, shake, or slap children and/or youth, nor shall they humiliate, ridicule, 
threaten, or degrade children and/or youth in any way. They shall not use abusive language or profanity in the presence of 
children and/or youth. 
9.  Church Personnel must not tickle or wrestle with children and/or youth. 
10. Church Personnel must never be alone in a vehicle with a minor who is not their child. When a child is present, there 
must be at least one other person (adult or minor) present in the vehicle at all times. 
11. No adult may initiate hugs or other gestures of affection with a child and or young person. 

Currently our Diocese is retraining our church personnel on Protecting God's Children, beginning with the clergy. 
Fr. Darwin, Fr. Przemyslaw and I will be attending a retraining session on Monday, November 5. 

As always, feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns about this matter. 

                                                                                                                    
St. Vincent Martyr 

26 GREEN VILLAGE ROAD 
MADISON, NEW JERSEY 07940 

 
PHONE:  973 377 4000    FAX: 973 377 8242 
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Stewardship Corner 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every year our parishioners are invited to help homeless moms and babies by supporting the work of Good Counsel 
Homes. We do this through our annual collection of needed items (our "Baby Shower") which will be held next weekend, 
October 13th & 14th.  Let me share a bit about Good Counsel's mission and vision in their own words: 
 
"Good Counsel recognizes the dignity of God-given life from the moment of conception, fostering a nurturing, safe family 

environment, encouraging self-respect and independence for pregnant mothers and their children in a diverse community 
of all faiths and beliefs." 

 
Christopher Bell received the inspiration to create Good Counsel while working and living at Covenant House in Times 
Square in 1979.  It was through this work that Chris encountered the dire need of homeless pregnant women. He turned to 
his spiritual advisor, Father Benedict Groeschel, a Franciscan priest and psychologist, asking, “Why isn't someone doing 
something about this?” Fr. Groeschel said he would help him. Together they founded what would be called Good Counsel, 
which started in a former convent in Hoboken, NJ on March 10, 1985. 
Since that day Good Counsel has helped over 3,000 babies and their moms.  We are honored to stand with them in this 
life-affirming ministry. Thank you to Julie McGurn for sharing this information with us and for her leadership in this 
ministry. 
Please join us in praying for Pope Francis’ intention for the month of October: That consecrated religious men and women 
may bestir themselves, and be present among the poor, the marginalized, and those who have no voice. 
 
 
 

RCIA, A JOURNEY FOR THE ENTIRE PARISH 

 
 

 
The Rite of Initiation of Adults began this week for our Parish. This process is not just for the catechumens and candidates, 
but it is also a journey of conversion for the whole parish! It is important to the process of initiation for the parish 
community to walk this journey of faith with us. 
Our candidates are coming to SVM saying, "I want to be Catholic." As parishioners please hold these seekers and 
inquirers in your prayers that they may develop, deepen, and enrich their relationship with our loving God, in Jesus, and 
through the Holy Spirit. Pray for our RCIA team who walk with our candidates, as they support them, pray for and with 
them, act as witness to their faith, and guide them along the path. 
If you are interested in attending an RCIA meeting, please contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org.   
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please bring your bible. 
Hope to journey with you…. 

 
Our course this season will explore Jesus’ ministry in 
Jerusalem. This six-week course will help you to 
experience some of the Jerusalem teachings, miracles 
and passion events in a more meaningful way. 
Please join one of our 3 classes:  Sundays at 6:00 pm; 
Tuesdays at 7:15 pm and Wednesdays at 9:15 am. 
To register, contact Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org or 
ext. 253.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Women’s Cornerstone: 
Seeking Peace? 
Reconnect with Cornerstone 
November 2 – 3, 2018 

 
Registration is Open now – Space is limited! 

Details are on our website at  
www.svmnj.org/womens-cornerstone 

 
The Cornerstone experience provides a welcoming 
atmosphere for women to renew their relationship 
with God and a chance to be with ordinary women to 
listen, reflect, share and discover how Christ walks 
with each of us every step of our lives.  Brochures at 
the doors of the Church. 

 
 
 

Prayer 

 
 

ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY 
 

The Rosary is prayed every morning Monday - 
Saturday at 8:00 a.m. followed by Mass at 8:30 a.m. 
Let us continue this devotion to our Blessed Mother. 
 

ROSARY SOCIETY MEETING 
 

The Rosary Altar Society meeting will take place on 
Monday, October 8. The Rosary will be prayed in the 
Ministry Center at 7:00 p.m. The meeting will follow 
praying of the Rosary with our guest speaker, fellow 
Rosarian, Janice Smith, RN who will speak about the 
upcoming flu season and what precautions we can 
take. Light refreshments will be served. 

 
OUR LADY OF FATIMA PILGRIM STATUE 

 
You are invited to pray before an official Pilgrim Statue 
of Our Lady of Fatima which 
comes from the Shrine in 
Portugal. She will be visiting 
Corpus Christi Parish, Chatham 
from October 11 - 15. There will 
be daily Mass, rosary and 
opportunity for silent prayer and reflection. The 
highlight will be a Mass to be celebrated by the Most 
Rev. Arthur Serratelli, DD on October 13 at 5:00 p.m. 
Please see www.corpuschristi.org or contact Fr. Lem 
Camacho at 973-635-0070 for more details. 
 

SISTERS OF CHARITY -ST. ELIZABETH 
 

The Sisters have been hosting a "Holy Hour for Peace" 
in their Chapel for more than a year on the third 
Tuesday of every month from 6:15 - 7:15 p.m. This 
Holy Hour includes short prayers, music and scripture 
and mostly silence. This is open to the public of all 
faiths. The next Holy Hour is scheduled for October 16. 

 
PURCHASE MASS CARDS THROUGH OUR WEBSITE 

It is a time-honored Catholic tradition to offer masses 
for the repose of the soul for someone who has died 
or for the intentions of a person and to provide Mass 
Cards to comfort relatives, friends, and loved ones. If 
you would like a Mass intention, you can now 
purchase a Mass Card through our website at 
https://www.svmnj.org/purchase-a-mass-card. 
 



St. Vincent Martyr Website -- 
www.svmnj.org 

What will you find on our website: 

 Latest Parish News 

 Each week’s Bulletin 

 Calendar with Parish Activities. 

 Page to buy and send a Mass Card 

 The recently Deceased of the Parish and 
Funeral Arrangements 

 Forms, Information and Calendars for 
Christian Formation and Youth Ministry 

 Service Opportunities and Information about 
our Outreach Programs 

 Monthly Schedules for Liturgical Ministers 

 Mass Schedules for Daily, Weekly and Special 
Holy Days 

 Cemetery Information 

 Details about our Spanish Ministry 

 Information about Sacramental Prep 
 
 

Education 

 
CHRISTIAN FORMATION 

 
Teacher's needed for instruction: 
 
Catechists and aides needed in Religious Education for 

our Christian Faith Formation Traditional 
Monday program for the fall. All training 
and materials provided. No experience 
necessary. Team up with a friend or 
relative and help to share the love of the 

Lord in this beautiful ministry of working with children 
in elementary grades.  
 
First Sacrament Meeting 
We are hosting our Initial Parent First Sacrament 
Meeting on Thursday, October 25, 2018. This 
important meeting is for parents of children who are 
in the second grade or older who are registered in 
Christian Formation or attend SVMS and are in 2A or 
2B and planning to celebrate their sacraments of 
Reconciliation and Communion this academic year. 
For your convenience, we are offering the same 
meeting both after school and in the evening, so 
please attend either time frame. We will be gathering, 
just parents/guardians, promptly from 3:30 - 4:30 pm 
and 6:00 - 7:00 pm in the School Cafeteria/Community 
Room.  
 

Mark your calendars 
Please see below for the first session date of each 
group. 
Faith Family Sunday, 6th grade and 8th grade:  
October 14 
Hope, and 7th grade:  October 21 
Monday program:  October 15  
 

YOUTH NEWS 
 

1.) Alpha team meeting for both 
retreats this year is on Sunday, October 
7 at 7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center. 

2.)  Fantioch team meeting on Wednesday, October 
10 from 7:00 - 9:30 p.m. in the Youth Center. 
3.) Antioch retreat begins next weekend, October 12 
at 7:30 p.m. in the gym. Details were mailed out to all 
registered youth. Please contact Anne Marie for other 
details/questions. A few spots are still available. All 
forms are on-line under grade 10. 
4.) Still need to register for Youth Ministry - go to the 
parish website at www.svmnj.org, click on Youth 
Ministry and you will find the registration form, 
calendar and welcoming letter for each grade level. 
 
 

Service 
 

BABY SHOWER FOR GOOD COUNSEL HOMES 
 

During the weekend of October 13th & 14th, we will 
be collecting items for the moms and babies of Good 
Counsel Homes (goodcounselhomes.org). Requested 
items include:  

 Toiletries for the babies:  baby wash & baby 
shampoo 

 Toiletries for the moms:  body wash, 
shampoo, toothpaste, deodorant 

 Diapers -- sizes 4, 5 & 6, please! 
 Baby wipes 
 Baby bouncers 
 Regular size pillows (for adults) 
 Gift cards to Shop Rite, Wal-Mart, Target 
 NO formula is needed at this time due to 

various dietary needs of the babies 
 
Items can be dropped off in the north vestibule (Green 
Village Road side) of church.  For safe-keeping, we will 
have people collecting any donated gift cards at all the 
Masses.  Please contact Julie McGurn, 973-408-9042, 
with any questions.  Thank you for your generosity! 

 



PACK 7 CUB SCOUTS 
 

Our parish is proud to be the chartering organization for 
cub/boy scouts. Our Pack 7 Cub Scouts are raising funds 
for their scouting year by selling popcorn outside of 
church after all masses this weekend. They will be there 
to greet you and show you their delicious popcorn 
selections. 

 
FALL CLOTHING DRIVE 

 
Our fall clothing drive to benefit those in need in St. 
Agnes Parish, Paterson will take place on Sunday, 
October 21 from 12:00 - 3:00 p.m. All seasonal clothing 
and shoes are accepted. Collection will take place at the 
school entrance  and be immediately taken to St. Agnes. 
If you have any questions or requests, please contact 
Mike Dreitlein at 973-727-5958 or email 
Mdrei04@aol.com. 
 

 
              
“Family Chess 

Knight!” 
 

 
 

Sponsored by: 
Florham Park/Madison Knights of Columbus 

Chess anyone?! The Knights of Columbus will provide a fun 
chess night for families with children in grades 3rd and up. 
3rd grade to 5th grade children must be accompanied by at 
least one parent or guardian! Parents can learn and play 
with their children, or play others when they become more 
familiar with the game. 
Mr. Joe O’Brien, a chess enthusiast, will start each meeting 
with a brief instructional session. The main goal is to learn 
chess, ask questions and then just start playing chess!  
Cost:   There is No Charge. Bottle water will be served.  
 Please do not bring any snacks or soda.  
 
Meeting Place, Date and Time:  (If you want, please feel 
free to come to both locations)  
 

 Knights Hall – Lloyd Ave, Florham Park, 10/10, 11/7 & 
12/12 (2nd Wednesdays) from 7 to 9 PM. 

 St. Vincent Martyr – St. Peter’s room, 10/16, 11/13 & 
12/18 (3rd Tuesdays) from 7 to 9 PM. 

This club may continue into 2019 if it becomes popular! 
Bring a friend or family member! 
Any questions, or to register call Joe O’Brien, at 973-301-
1864, or just show up! 

“ Now, it’s your Move!” 
 

SVM SEMINARIAN OUTREACH 
It's almost time for our annual Seminarian Outreach with 
'goodie bags' prepared for our Seminarians at  
Immaculate Conception Seminary and Bartimeaus  
House. Bags will be distributed at the end of each Mass 
this weekend and next, October 14 with lists of 
suggested items to purchase. All bags are due back to 
the SVM vestibule no later than Sunday, October 21 at 
Noon. Thank you for your generosity. Whether you 
contribute a bag or not - prayers are the most important 
thing you can give to our Seminarians!! 
 

SAINT VINCENT MARTYR CLASS OF 1968 
50th Class Reunion 

Organizers, Pam Allocco Palma, Norie De Biasse and 
Diane Papa Primavera are looking for fellow classmates 
to discuss ideas for a 50th reunion. Anyone interested in 
attending an informal meeting at Diane's home on 
Friday, October 12 at 7:30 p.m. please contact Diane at 
973-292-4838 or diane.primavera@gmail.com or Norie 
at 973-579-7479 or nori12822@centurylink.net. 

 
Hunger Walk 2018 - Oct. 14 at 1:00 p.m. 

5K Pledge Walk to Support the  
Community Soup Kitchen & Outreach Center 

Participants help raise funds for the Community Soup 
Kitchen through the fun 5K pledge walk, while also 
learning about hunger in our community. Story cards 
distributed during the walk track our guests’ 
experiences, bringing their struggles and challenges to 
life. Recently, the Community Soup Kitchen has seen a 
dramatic increase in the number of families it serves, as 
well as an uptick in guests who are considered the 
working poor.  
You can register to walk or you can sponsor a walker 
right on our website -www.cskmorristown.org. 

Please join us for this fun event and support the 
Community Soup Kitchen’s Hunger Walk 2018.  Help us 

keep our doors open 365 days a year  
to serve our neighbors in need.  Thank you! 

 
A Family Perspective 

In today's gospel Jesus encourages married couples to 
throw away the marriage rule book. Rules are for those 
with "hardened hearts." Married couples are called to be 
a sacramental reflection of God's faithful and selfless 
love . . . a place where people live and love beyond rules 
and formulas. 



San Vicente Mártir 

 
Octubre 6, 2018 

 Experiencia Hispana  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

La colecta del Pasado 29 de  

Septiembre fue de 730 dólares. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La colecta del Pasado 29 de  

Septiembre fue de 326 dólares. 

Dios multiplique su 

generosidad. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lecturas para esta semana- 
Domingo 7-Sábado 13 de 

Octubre 
Domingo:  
Génesis 2, 18-24 
Sal 127, 1-6 
Hebreos 2, 8-11 
Marcos 10, 2-16 
 
Lunes:  
Gálatas 1, 6-12 
Sal 110, 1-10 
Lucas 10, 25-37 
 
Martes:  
Gálatas 1, 13-24  
Sal 138, 1-15 
Lucas 10, 38-42 
 
Miércoles:    
Gálatas 2, 1-2. 7-14 
Sal 116, 1.2 
Lucas 11, 1-4 
 
Jueves:  
Gálatas 3, 1-5 
Sal-Lucas 1, 69-70 
Lucas 11, 5-13 
  
Viernes:  
Gálatas 3, 7-14 
Sal 110, 1-6 
Lucas 11, 15-26 
 
Sábado:  
Gálatas 3, 21-29 
Salmo 114, 2-7 
Lucas 11, 27-28 

 
El Centurión: La Fe 

 

Esta semana comenzaremos a 

reflexionar el capítulo 11 del libro 

ñDe la Cruz a la Tumba Vacíaò, 

de nuestro obispo Serratelli, 

traducido a nuestra lengua.  
 

ñLa ley romana está visitando la 

injusticia sobre Jesús. Su propia 

gente lo rechaza. Sus amigos lo han 

abandonado. Sus enemigos lo están 

ultrajando. Sin embargo, Jesús 

sigue siendo el dueño de su propia 

vida. No hay palabras de 

resentimiento contra una autoridad 

abusiva. No hay maldiciones para 

sus enemigos. No hay reproche 

herido de sus amigos. Sin odio sin 

venganza. Sin maldad 

 

En dos ocasiones, cuando Jesús 

expulsó a Satanás de los poseídos, 

el mal salió derrotado, bramando 

con un fuerte grito (ver Marcos 1, 

26; 5, 7). Ahora, en la Cruz, Jesús 

ejemplifica su propia enseñanza 

ñamar a tus enemigos, hacer el 

bien a los que te odian, bendecir a 
los que te maldicen, orar por los 

que te maltratanò (Lucas 6, 27-28), 

Jesús nos ama a nosotros hasta su 

último aliento: Jesús se ha 

enfrentado a la grotesca realidad 

del poder de Satanás en este 

mundo. Todo el mal que alguna vez 

oprimió a los hijos de Dios desde el 

tiempo de Adán está forzando a 

Jesús. Sin embargo, Él permanece 

inquebrantable en su amor. 

Mientras muere, Él grita fuerte 

(Marcos 15, 34-37). Satanás ha 

sido expulsado. 

 

El centurión en la Cruz había visto 

a muchos hombres de valor morir 

heroicamente en el campo de 

batalla. Pero el heroísmo de Jesús 

supera su resistencia estoica. Su 

calma, su autodominio, sus 

palabras inesperadas de perdón, no 

tienen paralelo. Revelan una 

profundidad grandeza moral nunca 

antes vista. Ningún hombre 

culpable podría morir asíò. 

 
Continuaremos la próxima semana 

con este capítulo.  
 

Feliz domingo.  P. Darwin L.   
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Vicario          x102 

 
FrDarwin@svmnj.org 
Rev. Darwin Lastra, 
Vicario          x102 

FrDarwin@svmnj.org 

 
Rev. Przemek Gawlik 

Vicario           x 257 
FrPrzemek@svmnj.org 

 
Deacon Robert Morton,           

Diácono permanente 
Bobmort2002@yahoo.com 

 
Mrs. Jan Figenshu,  

Asociada Pastoral     x 253 
Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 

 
Mrs. Denise Stefanelli, 
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Secretaria          x106 
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La colecta del Pasado 22 de  

Septiembre fue de 326 

dólares. 

Dios multiplique su 

generosidad. 

 

  

 



 

Los Sacramentos 

 
 
Reconciliación (Confesiones): Todos los Sábados a las 

4:00pm o haciendo una cita con uno de los 
sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la oficina o hablando 
con ellos directamente o antes de la Misa en 
Español. 973-377-4000 ext. 102. 

 
Unción de los Enfermos:  
   Para las personas que están gravemente enfermas, 

hospitalizadas o preparándose para una cirugía, al 
igual que las personas de edad avanzada un asilo 
para la tercera edad. Para administrar este 
Sacramento; Favor de llamar a la oficina de la 
parroquia para que uno de los sac erdotes 
administre la Unción de los enfermos. 973-377-4000 
ext. 102. 

 
Cursillo Pre-Bautismal en español: Llamando a la 
oficina y planear una cita con el sacerdote, 973-377-
4000 Ext. 102 
 
 

PARA TENER EN CUENTA… 
Talentos… 
Dios nos ha dado a cada uno de nosotros muchos 
talentos. Por lo tanto, hay que ponerlos al servicio, si 
usted es bueno en lectura puede unirse al grupo de 
lectores de nuestra parroquia; tendríamos una 
práctica; si está interesado por favor llamar al Padre 
Darwin al 973-377-4000 ext. 102 o ver antes o 
después de la Eucaristía. 

 
OPCIONE DE DONACIÓN EN LÍNEA, 

 SEMANAL O EN UNA SOLA VEZ  
 
Inscribirse en Faith Direct hoy es una excelente 
manera de garantizar que sus limosnas a San 
Vicente Mártir se reciban incluso si está de viaje. 
Visite www.faithdirect.net y use nuestro código de 
iglesia: NJ740. ¡Gracias por su continuo apoyo a 
nuestra familia parroquial! 
 

 

Devoción Mariana    
Mayo y octubre son los meses dedicados a la Virgen 

María.  

El sábado 29 de septiembre comenzaremos nuestra 

Devoción Mariana con nuestra Virgen Peregrina, 

elegiremos a cuatro o cinco familias  que deseen abrir 

sus casas para acoger a la Virgen durante una semana, 

rezar el Santo Rosario y vivir nuestra fe en comunidad. 

Los motivo para que nos unamos a esta gran devoción 

mariana y extiendan esta invitación a sus familiares y 

amigos para que también experimenten el amor 

maternal de la Virgen María y sus grandes bendiciones. 

¡Participa en familia!                                                                                                             

Padre Darwin 
 
FORMED , está por a llegar a SVM! 

 
FORMED  es una aplicación del Instituto Agustino, 

que te dará las respuestas que necesitas,  enriquecerá tu 

conocimiento y te ayudará a profundizar en tu fe 

católica. 

Nuestra parroquia de San Vicente Mártir te regalará el 

acceso a esta aplicación. Una vez que te suscribas con 

la clave de acceso que te de la parroquia, FORMED  

pondrá en tus manos miles de programas de estudio 

basados en video, películas, documentales, charlas de 

audio, audiolibros e incluso libros electrónicos a la 

carta. Deja que estos materiales te faciliten tu viaje 

espiritual a medida que tratas de entender, vivir y 

compartir tu fe católica más plenamente.  

 300+   episodios de programas de estudio por 

video 

   35+   largometrajes y películas                                        

   45+   presentaciones en audio 

   25+   libros electrónicos 

 

Disponibles en inglés y español las 24 horas los 7 

días de la semana 

¡Con nosotros partir del 3 de octubre! 

 

 


